
CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10489-2021 

Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, September 7, 2021 5:53 PM 
'Milta Vega' 

RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Milta Vega We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 
20210000, and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: rockshep=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <rockshep=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Milta 

Vega 

Sent: Saturday, September 4, 2021 6:45 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

Continuous raising the rates is a disgrace. First you added the fuel charge which almost 
double our bill and now you requesting a rate increase again. I have lung issues which does 
not allow me to be in a place without any air condition and being in a fixed budget just 
makes it worst. I have cut back in many areas, place energy conservation light bulbs, sealed 
any door or window opening, keep the temperature at 79, etc and still my bill is high. I have 
to sit in the dark just to keep the air condition on due to my lung disease. There are many 
senior citizen's that are in the same boat and are constantly in the hospital because they can 
not afford to pay the high electricity rates and have to stay in a hot home. Many of us cut 
back on necessities just to survive during the summer months. Any money we think we 
saving some utilities comes and takes it from us. You need to find ways to save your 
customers money and you probably could start with the higher up salaries which I know are 
ridiculous. 

Thank you, 

Milta Vega 
175 1 FORT SMITH BLVD 
DEL TONA FL, 32725-3728 
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